
 
 

 

Buenos Aires, January 24, 2024  
 
Dear Editor,  
 
As requested, Marcelo Thomé, Director of Argentine Gastroenterology 
Association, CERTIFIES that the project entitled “Long-term effect of AN-PEP 
endopeptidase treatment in patients with celiac disease following a 
gluten-free diet in real life. Double-blinded placebo-controlled prospective 
exploratory intervention," by Dr. Florencia Costa and the research group, 
was awarded with the SAGE 2020 Research Grant, given by this Association 
to promote investigations in the field. 
 
Kind regards.  
 
 

 
 

Dr. Marcelo Thomé 
PRESIDENT SAGE 2024 
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Dear Editor, 

As requested, Roberto Espina, Director of the Coeliac Disease & Gluten Sensitivity 

Association Madrid, Spain, 

CERTIFIES 

That the project entitled  

“Efecto de la endopeptidasa AN-PEP sobre la exposición al gluten en la vida real de 

pacientes con enfermedad celíaca tratados con dieta libre de gluten por largo 

plazo. Estudio exploratorio, de intervención, prospectivo, controlado y doble ciego” 

Long-term effect of AN-PEP endopeptidase treatment in patients with celiac 

disease following a gluten free diet in real life. Double-blinded placebo-controlled 

prospective exploratory intervention. 

by Prof. Julio Bai, was awarded with the XVII Research Award on Coeliac Disease in 

2020, a grant of 18,000 EURO given by this Association to promote investigations in 

this field, see the official Diploma in Spanish attached. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Roberto Espina 
Director 
Asociacion de Celiacos y Sensibles al Gluten 
Calle Lanuza 19 Bajo, 28028 Madrid, Spain 
Tel. +34 91 713 0147 
Email: roberto.espina@celiacosmadrid.org  
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